
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Ref: 3446 VNE 

31 October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Your child is taking part in the Y7 and 8 Talent Show on Thursday 2nd November at 5.00pm in the Main Hall. 

As well as the Talent Show finalists, the Singing Group and Y10 GCSE Drama group are performing. 

 

The Y7 and 8 Talent show finalists will be staying after school to rehearse in the hall and should bring with 

them a packed tea to eat before the performance. Unless they are performing in costume, they should be 

wearing school uniform for the event. 

 

The Singing Group and Y10 GCSE Drama group should come back to school for 4.30pm to have a run through 

of their performances. The Singing Group should be wearing school uniform, and the Y10 GCSE group should 

be wearing all black. 

 

There will be no refreshments available on the night, so performers should have with them a bottle of water 

if they need a drink. There should be no mobile phones switched on whilst the students are in school. 

 

We look forward to seeing you as many of you as possible on November 2nd to support and encourage the 

young talent in our school. Tickets are available through the school Gateway. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

V Nelson  
 

Mrs Nelson  

Director of Creatives 

 

 

 

 


